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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES (UKG –V) 

Dear Parent  
 
April is usually one of the busiest times at school when we begin a new academic session. Today, the 
health emergency we are faced with has thrown us a challenge, with regards to education and 
learning within the confines of our home. 
 
Let’s collaborate and find creative ways to continue the learning process using all the available 
resources so as to help our children. Many things have changed - the place of learning, the teaching 
tools, the  style of learning and the role of family members. Keeping these factors in mind, we request 
your support and cooperation in this endeavor. 
 

We have been uploading innovative worksheets on the student dashboard from 01 April 2020. Please 

note the following: 

1. The worksheets need to be done either on a printed sheet or in an old notebook or any other plain 

paper, as available to you at home. Please help your ward by reading out the instructions and 

supervising the work done.  

2. Help your child do a self-check by going through the completed worksheet to spot errors, if any, 

and help correct them. 

3. These worksheets/ notebooks have to be kept carefully till the school reopens. Then these should 

be submitted to the class teacher. 

4. Save the audio and video tracks made by the teachers and play them again to help your child 

understand the concepts / learn the skills. 

5. Each activity mentioned in the worksheets has been planned with the objective of building various 

skills (fine motor skills, creativity, language skills, observation, environmental awareness, 

confidence, problem solving, social skills, physical well-being etc). Please encourage and help 

your child to do these activities. File the activity sheets, bag the craftwork and bring it to school 

later. 

6. The text books subscribed for the session 2020-21 have been uploaded on student dashboard 

either as a pdf document or accessible link. Make your child regularly read the lessons that are 

covered in the worksheets. 

 

This unprecedented crisis will certainly help our students in time management, inherent motivation, self- 

learning and to be successful in a challenging environment.  

 

Please feel free to contact the teacher via online Parent Teacher Communication. You could also leave 

your telephone number in the PT Communication, if required, and the teacher will get in touch with you. 

           

Stay safe, stay healthy! 

Warm regards 

 

(Deepa Radhakrishnan) 

  Headmistress 
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